
From: Soura, Christian
To: Dupree, Leanna <LDupree@oepp.sc.gov>
CC: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 10/30/2012 1:36:16 PM
Subject: RE: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre

Quick follow-up on the personalized medicine proclamation...do you know where that is in the 
pipeline? I was just asked about it a couple of minutes ago. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 8:42 AM
 
To: Dupree, Leanna
 
Cc: LeMoine, Leigh; Thomas, Katherine
 
Subject: FW: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

I made a couple of edits - please let me know when it's ready to go. Thanks again for your help.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: xerox5755@gov.sc.gov [mailto:xerox5755@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 9:34 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox WorkCentre
 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox WorkCentre.
 

Attachment File Type: PDF
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LDupree@oepp.sc.gov
mailto:KThomas@oepp.sc.gov


WorkCentre Location: machine location not set	
 
Device Name: XRX0000AAF329B0	
 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.com



